ATGLEN BOROUGH COUNCIL
SPECIAL MEETING

MONDAY, MARCH 11, 2019

President Charles Palmer Ir. called the special meeting of the Atglen Borough Council to order
on Monday, March 11, 2019 at 7:00 pm in the Borough Hall. The following members were
present:

Charles Palmer Jr. Denim Kurtzhals Brian Hahn
Josh Glick Mayor George Stewart

The meeting was advertised in the Daily Local newspaper. The purpose of the meeting was to
discuss police services with Christiana Borough.

In attendance for Christiana Borough were Mayor Mark Carner, Robin Coffroth, Bobbi Maser,
leff Peterson, and Howard Freiberg.

The discussion focused on communications, quality of police services, the Christiana Police
Budget, and the cost of police services. Both Councils agreed additional discussion was needed
with their individual Councils and will place this on their agenda for their next public meeting.
At that meeting the Councils will discuss police services being provided to Atglen Borough and
the proposed rate increase of S 75 per hour. The rate increase will be deferred until both
Councils get back to each other with an update.

ADJOURNMENT
Meeting adjourned at 9:25 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Caren D. Andrews
Borough Manager/Secretary



